
January Elementary Board Report 
1. January 20th Professional Learning for teachers we will be finishing up our last part of 

the Iowa Reading Research modules with small group instruction and what it looks like in 
the classroom 

2. Winter testing of the FastBridge assessment has started 
3. Will be working on ordering and setting up things for Iowa Assessments in April 
4. Meetings for Elementary Carnival have began - March 13th is the date 
5. Working hard on our ESSA action plan- implementation of Intervention system and 

reviewing our MTSS system.  Math and Reading looking at interventions provided and 
are they provided with fidelity and also the screeners we are using.  SEBH (PBIS) is 
reviewing handbook, possible screener and any other interventions. 

6. Curriculum wrapping up our Literacy standards to prepare for next year's review of new 
materials.  
 

 
 
 
 


